
Winter  Newsletter 
Queen Square

Please join us in extending a warm welcome to our newest
physician, Dr. Inderjit Kaur!

My name is Inderjit Kaur, and I’m
honored to serve this wonderful

community. As a Brampton
resident for over 25 years, I’m

proud to call this city home. I come
from a small family of four,

including my two young boys, who
keep life exciting. My medical

journey has taken me across the
Caribbean and the United States,
and I’ve been practicing for the

past six years. I’m excited to bring
my experience and dedication to

Queen Square and look forward to
providing quality care to you and

your family.



Queen Square would like to take a moment to honor and celebrate
Doctors C. Bernard, J. Cooper, T. Singh and J. Varughese as they step

into retirement or pursue exciting new chapters in their lives. Each of
them has left an indelible mark on our organization, patients, and

community.

They embodied what it means to be truly remarkable. Their down-to-
earth demeanor, unmatched dedication, and incredible compassion

were evident in every interaction. Whether comforting patients,
mentoring colleagues, or navigating the challenges of the pandemic,

they approached every moment with grace, humility, and unwavering
commitment.

We are profoundly grateful for the impact they’ve had—not just
through their professional excellence but through the kindness and

humanity they brought to every aspect of their work. Their presence
will be deeply missed, but their legacy will continue to inspire us.

As they embark on this next journey, we wish them abundant joy,
peace, and fulfillment. Thank you, Doctors C. Bernard, J. Cooper, T.

Singh and J. Varughese for everything you have given to our team and
the community. You will always have a special place in our hearts.

A Heartfelt Farewell to Doctors C. Bernard,
J. Cooper, T. Singh and J. Varughese 



This past November, we were excited to
partner with Regeneration Community
Outreach Brampton for their Week of

Generosity campaign, helping to provide
essential items for those in need during the

winter season. 

A heartfelt thank you to Abeer Aldogum,
owner and  Jessica Marcano, manager at

Shoppers Drug Mart 1353, for her generous
support of the Food Drive. Your kindness is
truly appreciated and makes a meaningful

impact in our community.

Partnership with
Regeneration Community

Outreach Brampton

 
We are delighted to welcome Dr. J. Moody as a valued

member of our Community Board. His extensive
experience as a physician within Queen Square brings

a unique and meaningful perspective that will
undoubtedly enrich our discussions and decisions.

His firsthand knowledge of Queen Square’s mission
and operations, coupled with his dedication to the
well-being of our community, positions him as an

essential advocate for Queen Square’s shared goals.
We are excited to benefit from his insights and

expertise as we work together to shape a brighter
future.

Thank you, Dr Moody, for your continued commitment
to Queen Square and for taking on this new leadership

role. We look forward to collaborating closely with
you.

Welcoming Dr. Moody as A Community
Board Member! 



DOCTOR’S OFFICE HOURS 

Monday                 8am to 8pm

Tuesday                8am to 8pm

Wednesday          8am to 8pm

Thrusday             8am to 8pm
Friday                  8am to 4pm
Saturday             9am to 1pm

 Sunday                9am to 12pm

ONLINE BOOKING VIA
MEDEO IS NOW

AVAILABLE!

Scan the QR code to book
an appointment with

your physician using our
online booking system! 

HOLIDAY HOURS FOR THE 
DOCTOR’S OFFICE

MONDAY, DEC 23 8 AM - 8 PM

TUESDAY, DEC 24 8 AM - 12 PM

WEDNESDAY, DEC 25 CLOSED FOR CHRISTMAS*

THURSDAY, DEC 26 9 AM - 12 PM

FRIDAY, DEC 27 8 AM - 4 PM

SATURDAY, DEC 28 9 AM - 1 PM

SUNDAY, DEC 29 9 AM - 12 PM

MONDAY, DEC 30 8 AM - 8 PM

TUESDAY, DEC 31 8 AM - 4 PM

WEDNESDAY, JAN 01 9 AM - 1 PM

THURSDAY, JAN 02 8 AM - 8 PM



Scan the QR code to learn
about the various

programs and services
offered by our Family

Health Team!

Due to the increased amount of paperwork requested for
our physicians to complete on behalf of our patients,

please anticipate an approximate wait time of 2 - 4 weeks
to be completed. Please note this is an ap﻿proximate wait

time. The Accounts Team will contact the patient once the
paperwork is completed. 

A MESSAGE FROM OUR ACCOUNTING TEAM

Monday to Thursday: 8 AM - 5 PM
Friday: 8 AM - 4 PM 

(905) 455-5464
patient.accounts@QSDo﻿cs.ca

**We will reply to your voicemail or
 email within the next business day**

LEARN ABOUT OUR PROGRAMS AND SERVICES!



Flu shots are now available in the clinic. Please use the telephone line
or our online booking service to book an appointment with one of our
nurses. 

Introducing our Pediatric Cough Cold Flu Clinic which is specifically
designed to provide care for children aged 6 months to 17 years old
during the cold and flu season. If your child is experiencing flu-like
symptoms such as fever, cough, sore throat or congestion our clinic is
here to help. Please use the telephone line  to book an appointment
with one of our Nurse Practitioners. 

Queen Square is now using text messages to send appointment
reminders and other important updates. You can expect to receive
messages from the following numbers:

Appointment Reminders: (647) 372-2388
Office & Physician Communications: (647) 496-7140

Please keep an eye out for these messages.

We are now using CHIME for patient check-ins. When you are at the
doctor’s office, please check in using the kiosk in our waiting area.
This will help us serve you more efficiently and ensure all your
information is up to date. 

Book your flu shots now! 

Appointment reminders via text! 

Using CHIME to check-in!  

Pediatric Cough, Cold and Flu Clinic


